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Article 29: Children have the right to develop their personality and talents to the full. 

 
            

26th April 2024 
 

Dear Parent/Carer, 
Arrangements for SATS Week – Monday 13th to Thursday 16th May 2024 

 

Thank you for all your support in ensuring your child reaches their full potential in preparation for their SATs. As you 
are aware, SATs are statutory and all children are required to attend school in order to complete these tests. Should 
your child be feeling under the weather at all during this week, please try to ensure that your child still attends school 
to take the tests, even if they go home straight afterwards. You will be contacted if your child is not in school by 
8.45am. After all of the hard work your child has put in to prepare for these tests, we want to give them the 
opportunity to shine!  
 

During SATs week, we will once again be offering a free breakfast club for all Year 6 children. Should your child 
wish to attend, they will be welcomed in to school at 8.10am by teachers and teaching assistants, where they can 
enjoy toast, jam and fruit juices with their classmates in the Food Technology room. We know from past experience 
that this relaxes the children and of course gives them a great start to the day.  
 

On Friday 17th May at 1.30pm, we invite to you to join us in a celebration for the children to thank them for their 
commitment and positive attitude throughout the year so far. This will be a great opportunity to celebrate with your 
child and have the opportunity to play some outdoor games with them (weather permitting). PATCH will kindly be 
providing pizza and hotdogs during this event.  
 

Please indicate on the reply slip below how many family members will be attending the celebration, so that we can 
ensure we can cater for everyone. 
 

With best wishes and thanks once again for your invaluable support. 
 

Yours faithfully 

 
Mrs Mawer 
Year 6 Leader 
               

SATs Celebration Event – Friday 17th May at 1.30pm 
Please complete & return reply slip by Friday 3rd May 2024 

Child’s name:         Class:      
 

Number of family members attending the SATs celebration event on Friday 17th May:   
 
Dietary requirements of family members:           
 

Signed:         (Parent/Carer)  Date:     

       

CANFORD HEATH 
INFANT and JUNIOR SCHOOLS 

Learoyd Road, Canford Heath, Poole, BH17 8PJ 
Telephone CHIS: 01202 380015     Telephone CHJS: 01202 676393 
Email: office@chis.poole.sch.uk      Email: office@chjs.poole.sch.uk 

 CEO / Executive Head Teacher: Mrs Kate Carter BA (Hons) PGCE NPQH 
    CHIS Head of School: Mrs Laurin Palmer BA Ed (Hons) 

CHJS Head of School: Mr Mark Wilson B.ED (Hons)  

  TEACH Trust Poole 

Trust  Excellence  Aspiration  Collaboration  Honesty 

mailto:office@chis.poole.sch.uk
mailto:office@chjs.poole.sch.uk

